
 

THE WINNIPEG SCHOOL DIVISION 
1577 Wall Street East, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R3E 2S5 

Telephone: (204) 775-0231 
Fax: (204) 783-0118 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian: 
 

The Winnipeg School Division Nursery program is available on a no fees basis to students who 
are residents of Winnipeg School Division. Residency is based on where the student’s parent/ 
legal guardian resides. 

 
You are required to inform the School’s Administration should you move outside Winnipeg 
School Division boundaries at any point during the school year, at which time you would be 
considered a non-resident of the division. 

 
If you become a non-resident, a fee of $590.00 per month, per child (subject to change) is 
payable to continue in the Nursery program. This fee is payable on the first day of the month 
following your address change. 

 
Please sign and date below indicating that you aware of the Non-Resident policy as it applies to 
the Winnipeg School Division Nursery program. 

 
Sincerely, 

Caroline Crawford, CPA 
Assistant Controller 

 
 
 

I am aware of the Residency policy as it applies to the Winnipeg School Division Nursery 
program. Should I become a Non-Resident, I agree to pay the applicable fees for my child(ren) 
to continue in the program. 

 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature:   Date:    
 
 

Student Name(s): 
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	Student Names 1: 
	Student Names 2: 


